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Cynthia Williams

From: origami@omag.org on behalf of Hunter Askew <origami@omag.org>

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 11:18 AM

To: Cynthia Williams

Subject: {**EXTERNAL**}--OMAG Public Works Safety Equipment Grant - APPROVED!

WARNING: This email is from outside of the City of Lawton network.   

**DO NOT CLICK** on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

  

Dear Ms. Williams: 
 
I have received your application for the City of Lawton's Public Works Safety Equipment Grant application. I 
am excited that the City of Lawton is considering the purchase of General Safety Equipment. 
 
With award of this grant, please consider the following. This PWSE Grant is only available to any Municipality 
once every fiscal year. We want you to be aware of this, so you are able to capitalize and maximize your 
spending dollars. If you would like to withdraw this grant and consider the best way to maximize your 
spending, it will not affect a future approval to obtain the maximum benefit available to your Municipality. 
 
The following is an approval you can share with your Council: 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The City of Lawton is approved to receive OMAG’s Public Works Safety Equipment (PWSE) Grant for the 
purchase of General Safety Equipment (traffic control). The PWSE Grant is a post purchase, $2:1 matching 
funds grant with a maximum benefit of $2,000.00. Equipment purchased under this grant must be completed on 
or before 5/23/2024. Given recent supply chain issues, grants not completed on or before the aforementioned 
date, may be transferred to the next fiscal year; and will be subject to the grant requirements for the next fiscal 
year. 
 
In the event, delayed delivery of equipment is expected, please notify me at your earliest convenience. 
 
After the equipment is delivered, please send a copy of the invoice, check used and pictures of your public 
works staff with the equipment. Once these documents are received, a check for the matching funds will be sent 
within 2 weeks. 
 
If additional information on this or any of OMAG's Value-Added Services is needed, please feel free to contact 
me at your convenience. 

Hunter Askew, GSP  
Risk Management Specialist 
haskew@omag.org 
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Fax: (405) 657-1401 
OMAG Web Site 

NOTICE:   The information contained in this email and any document attached hereto is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are not the 
intended recipient, nor the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message in confidence to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby 
notified that you have received this transmittal in error, and any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmittal or its attachments is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmittal and/or attachments in error, please notify me immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this 

message, including any attachments    

Replies to this email message will be saved with our email records. 


